
Dear ADRC Colleague,
 
We are excited to update you on the status of the new UDSv4 forms and invite
you to provide input on the modern submission system, pipeline/database, and
search interface that NACC is developing.   
 
We had an outstanding attendance for the June 3rd CTF-NACC UDSv4
Forms Update Webinar with more than 300 participants. 
 
We look forward to keeping you in the loop as UDSv4 progresses. The June 3rd
Webinar covered some of the new UDS content, provided an overview of the
modern systems coming online at NACC, and how REDCap can facilitate
capturing the UDS at ADRCs.  

We'd love your input!

Provide input on the UDS form content: 
 
If you attended the webinar or watched the recording, we would like your input on
the new UDSv4 content. The new questions for subjective cognitive decline and
mild behavioral impairment are included in the REDCap survey.
 
Please complete the UDSv4 feedback survey by June 16.  

Provide your input on the new UDSv4 content

Provide input on the new modern platforms that NACC is building in
collaboration with the ADRC community.  

     

https://youtu.be/Ssuum6enIzA
https://nacc.redcap.rit.uw.edu/surveys/?s=D4XYMPPP3CJPWKCP


 
Data Front Door: NACC, NCRAD, and NIAGADS are eager to partner with ADRD
researchers and clinicians from across the Alzheimer’s Disease Research Centers
(ADRC) Program and beyond to build the “Data Front Door” (DFD). The DFD will
serve as a one-stop-shop data search, visualization, and access interface for all
ADRC data.  We would love your input on the requirements for this platform.

Learn more here about Data Front Door (DFD)

Sign up to participate in a DFD focus group

Provide input on DFD requirements

The Electronic Data Capture (EDC) Workgroup - Join us!
NACC is currently collaborating with 71 people across 26 of the ADRCs to build an
electronic data capture solution for UDSv4. The EDC workgroup, launched this
past January, is focused on co-developing REDCap forms, defining requirements,
and developing training and education materials.  

Learn more about the EDC Workgroup here  

Sign up to join the EDC Workgroup

How do you want to receive UDSv4 updates? Let us know through this
one question survey!

Best way to provide UDSv4 updates

Thank you for your input and collaboration!
 
The NACC Team 

     

 

https://naccdata.org/nacc-collaborations/about-nacc
https://nacc.redcap.rit.uw.edu/surveys/?s=9JMLP8LA77L877N8
https://nacc.redcap.rit.uw.edu/surveys/?s=DNNXYX3R7H7C8TLC
https://files.alz.washington.edu/get-involved/edc-working-group.pdf
https://nacc.redcap.rit.uw.edu/surveys/?s=XX33J9HYNJPR748C
https://nacc.redcap.rit.uw.edu/surveys/?s=FHMY3ERX3P998HJW&utm_campaign=UDSv4%20Updates&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=2&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--NeQWkZvhAqaaOjjCDwIl93FOsfJiVAyEszhDg_pRMrMxJ19x5_k1iveh2_9_GwXizmWj85rw0dQTdDwIW-ZSCxKi8Pg&utm_content=2&utm_source=hs_email


If you have questions about this email or UDSv4, please contact us at
info@naccdata.org. 
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